The Village of Newark is pleased to announce the hiring Christine Abrams who will be in charge
of Accounts Payable and Cemeteries. She comes to the Village from the Town of Rose where she
was the Code Enforcement Officer.

Christine, her husband Butch, and their daughter, Hannah, live in the Town of Rose but she has
many connections to the Village of Newark. Prior to moving to Rose, she lived in Newark and
her parents resided at the Newark Manor Nursing Home for many years. Christine is a Jehovah’s
Witness and is a long-time member of Newark’s Kingdom Hall. She stated she has many close
friends in Newark and is looking forward to working hard for the Village.

“Christine has been here a little over a week and has jumped right in,” commented Temporary
Village/Clerk Treasurer, Valerie Quade, “She is already proving to be an asset to the Village Of-
fice. I look forward to working with her.”

Mayor Jonathan Taylor added, “We are pleased to welcome Christine to the Village staff. She
brings a variety of skills to the table and is learning the position quickly.”




